ﬁﬁ CltYVIEW Cheryl VanZandbergen <cheryl@cityviewcc.net>

Fwd: Prayer Letter

1 message

Cheryl fbcelmoffice VanZandbergen <fbcelmoffice@ameritech.net> Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 12:51 PM
To: VanZandbergen Cheryl <cheryl@cityviewcc.net>

Cheryl
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Arleen Blycker <ablycker@gmail.com>
Date: November 27, 2024 at 12:27:58 PM CST
To: undisclosed-recipients:;

Subject: Prayer Letter

Nov 17, 2024 BLESSINGS
Dear Friends and Family,

Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, and Happy New Year!! YOU are a blessing.

God’s blessings have been abundant this past year. God’s Word says “Rejoice, and again | say
rejoice”. That doesn’t mean there haven’t been sad days, too, missing Phil.

Having Jon and Blair join Avant , and now be on campus at Rio Grande Bible College is a
wonderful blessing. They are still raising support. Pray for total support.

Having Tim and Debbie just around the corner is an incredible blessing! Pray for disability help
for Caleb.

Larsen and Anders (Ben’s sons) and Victoria Witt (Linnea’s daughter) are on their way here for
Thanksgiving. What a blessing! That will make 12 family members together giving thanks
together. There’s always music when Blyckers are together.

This fall | had the opportunity to visit The Ark Encounter and Creation Museum in Kentucky; visit my
supporting churches in Elmhurst, ILL, and Katy, TX; and Homecoming Conference in Kansas City,
each a special blessing.

God has allowed me to continually use my cello in worship at RGBC, my church, and Bibleville
Conferences. llove it!

Thank you for being_a blessing to me, also.
God bless you,

Arleen Blycker

956-566-4799

315 Karen Dr, Alamo, Tx 78516

Arleen Blycker
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10000 N Oak Tfwy
Kansas City, MO 64155
avantministries.org
(816) 734-8500



